
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Applications open for Technical Professional Studies 

Scholarships for 2024-25 

 

Start Date:  August 30, 2024 
End Date:  September 30, 2024 
Nunavut-wide                  60 sec 

The Department of Community and Government Services (CGS) is accepting 

applications for the Technical Professional Scholarship Program for 2024-25. This 

scholarship is to incentivize post-secondary study in a field related to CGS’s unique 

technical and professional role within the Government of Nunavut.  

To successfully meet this year’s scholarship program assessment criteria, students 

must submit the following: 

• Application Form including proof of residence and/or enrolment under the 

Nunavut Agreement. 

• Confirmation of full-time registration from the Office of the Registrar of the 

accredited post-secondary institution. 

• A 250-to-500-word submission detailing the reason the applicant chose their 

program of study, and the contribution they expect to make within their 

community after completing the program, including when they expect to complete 

the program. 

For more Information regarding eligible programs, funding guidelines and scholarship 

timelines please visit the Technical Professional Studies webpage.  

The application deadline is September 30, 2024. Please submit complete applications 

to CGSHR@gov.nu.ca. 
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https://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/documents/2024-08/Technical_Professional_Studies_Scholarship_Application_-_ENG.pdf
https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/department-community-and-government-services/technical-professional-studies-program
mailto:CGSHR@gov.nu.ca


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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